
 Annual School Supply Drive for 
Denver’s  Homeless Students

Every year, over 900 homeless children struggle to meet the basic needs of getting 
back to school. We need your help!

The Child Rescue Foundation Clearinghouse, Inc., dedicated to meeting the wishes 
for children and families impacted by violence since 1999 are working with many 

corporations, schools and faith organizations, with kids, to collect supplies for back 
to school. How many supplies are needed? As many as we can collect, as the over 

run will be stored for use throughout the year for students in need.

Collecting on Week One :
High School focus:
 
*2-3" Three ringed-binders
*College ruled paper - loose leaf & spiral 
notebooks
*Mechanical pencils (there are cheapy 
plastic ones out there)
*thumb drives
*highlighters
 



General shortages we seem to run 
into:
*pencil sharpeners
*colored pencils
*college ruled paper
*composition notebooks

Goal: 40 of each

                 

Thank you for taking the time to support these students who want to attend 
school
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